
HB 2329 - DIGEST

Finds that the fish and wildlife commission should try,
whenever possible, to make hunting opportunities available on
holiday weekends. Timing hunting seasons with holidays would,
in many cases, take minimal effort, yet would allow the
working men and women of Washington an opportunity to pursue
their sport without having to miss time from their employment.


